
 

1 
 

 

 

  

Broadfield Primary School 

 

Newsletter 
Issue 13 23 June 2022 

 

 The Platinum Jubilee of Queen Elizabeth II 2022  

 

 

This newsletter showcases how Broadfield celebrated the life of Britain’s longest reigning 

monarch, Queen Elizabeth II. Classes throughout school did a variety of activities to mark this 

memorable occasion.  

We are immensely proud of the Jubilee Art Gallery which was hosted by Miss Blayds, Mrs Carr and 

Mrs Thompson. The high standard of art work produced by all of the children was amazing.  

I would like to thank our wonderful Parent Ambassadors for supporting with the organisation of 

the Jubilee Day on Friday 27th May. Many of them gave up their time to sew the lovely picnic 

blankets which the children sat on for their picnic lunch. Thank you to all. 
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Chestnut Class Jubilee Art – Chestnut class did observational drawings of Queen Elizabeth and 

later looked at famous buildings in London. 

 

Using a range of sketch pencils, Chestnut class drew portraits of the Queen, shading areas to emphasise 

details.  

 

Chestnut class also created bunting for our school Jubilee celebration party. We focussed on emblems, 
shapes, valuable royal heirlooms as well as architecture.  

 

Every year, The Queen hosts three parties in the Palace as a way to recognise and reward public 

service. Some of the Queen’s garden pary favourites include salmon and cucumber sandwiches 

and scones.Chestnut class had a go at making their own cucumber sandwiches and enjoyed 

eating some jam and cream scones. 
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Reception 1  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Acorns Jubilee Art 
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Whole school Jubilee Art Gallery 
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Jubilee Party 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

  

 

 

 

  

In the afternoon, the whole school came together to have a picnic. The wonderful lunch was 

provided by our fantastic kitchen staff. We were suitably entertained by our resident DJs, Mr 

Healey and Mr Worsley who wowed us with some of their brilliant music. This was certainly 

the party of all parties and an afternoon to remember for all involved. Thank you to 

everybody who made this historical day possible. 
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

Pupil of the  

Week 

Headteacher Zainab  

Headteacher Sharifan  

Reception 1 Ismail  

Reception 2 Nevaeh  

Year 1 Larch Hassan  

Y1/2 Beech Inshirah  

Y2 Willow Mikaeel  

Y3 Maple Hassan  

Y3/4 Woodlands Aliyaan  
Lola  

Y3/4 Chestnut Mahteen  

Y5 Ash Faizan  

Y5 Sycamore Hamayl  

Y6 Elm Lawi  

Y6 Oak Yousef  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best 

Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done! 

 

Well Done to All! 
 

Willow 

Class  


